
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE 

NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY BOARD OF REGENTS 
POTENTIAL QUORUM NOTICE  
October 1, 2025 

Traders Plaza 
New Mexico State University 
Las Cruces, New Mexico

 

A potential quorum of the New Mexico State University Board of Regents may occur as regents may 
attend the College of Business Golf Lab Ribbon Cutting on Wednesday, October 1, 2025, at 3 PM. The 
event will be held at Traders Plaza on the campus of New Mexico State University. No votes or other 
official actions will be taken by the NMSU Board of Regents at these events. Please contact the Office of 
the Board of Regents at 575-646-5997 for additional information. 
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